

Dear Colleague,

Earlier today, decisions about the Association for Counselor Education and Supervision 2017 Conference Proposals were sent to authors via Hubb to the email address they used when they submitted their proposal(s). Congratulations, you have a proposal that has been accepted!

We are aware some institution's email systems block emails from Hubb, so we wanted to alert you so you can take action about your proposal. **Because** your proposal was accepted, there are actions you need to take!

Please check your spam/junk folder from Hubb. If you do not see an email there, please email me immediately: jennifer.cook@marquette.edu. In this email, please provide me with an email address that does not end in "edu" (e.g., gmail, Hotmail). I will update your email address in Hubb and send you a new invitation to log into the Hubb system to the new email address you